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    May 14, 2024 

To, 
Senior General Manager 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 

BSE Scrip Code: Scrip Code: 953255 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Corrigendum to Audited Financial Results (standalone) for the year ended 31st March 2024 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

This is in continuation to our corporate announcement dated 13th May 2024 regarding the Audited 
Financial Results for the quarter and year ended 31St March 2024 along with Independent Auditor's 
Reports pursuant to Regulation 52 and other applicable provisions of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

We wish to inform that the First Page of Independent Auditor’s Report pursuant to Regulation 52 which 
specified the opinion of the Auditor was inadvertently missed due to some technical glitch.   

Except the above referred change, there is no other change in the aforesaid financial results submitted 
to stock exchanges on 13th May 2024. The entire report including the first page is enclosed and the 
same be taken on record. 

Thanking You 

For NeoGrowth Credit Private Limited 

 Tanushri Yewale 
Company Secretary 
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